
The mission of the Martha's Vineyard Boys & Girls Club is to provide quality programs and services
to all ages of the Island-wide youth population that will prepare them for healthy and productive lives.

Post Office Box 654
44 Robinson Road

Edgartown, MA 02539

Phone: 508-627-3303
Fax: 508-627-3372

club@mvbgclub.org
www.mvbgclub.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

Joseph D. Forte
President

Stephanie Burke
Vice President

Sydney Mullen
Secretary

Victoria Bologna

Brooke Brown

Philip Hughes

Nancy Kelly

Karel Mattison

Fielding Moore

Delphine Morton

Allyson Pachios

Ellen Saville

Marilyn Vukota

ADVISORY BOARD:

Howard Miller
Past President

Timothy Lowe
Past President

Kenneth Ward
Past President

Peter Lambos
Executive Director

February 22, 2016

To Town of Chilmark
Board of Selectmen
401 Middle Rd
Chilmark, MA 02535

Re: Bike MS: Ride the Vineyard, April 30, 2016

Dear Selectmen:

The Martha's Vineyard Boys & Girls Club would like to, once again,
request permission to hold part of the annual Bike MS: Ride the Vineyard
(charity/pledge bicycle ride) in your town on Saturday, April 30, 2016.

The Ride the Vineyard is a collaborative fundraising and awareness event
for the benefit of the National Multiple Sclerosis Society and the MV Boys
& Girls Club. This annual event attracts over 600 riders and their families
to the Vineyard from all over New England.

As always, the ride committee will work closely with the police department
and emergency medical personnel to ensure the safety of the runners and
the public. Police detail officers will be positioned in locations the
department and ride committee deem necessary.

Enclosed, please find a signature form which must be submitted along
with application to the Mass Highway Department for the road use permit.
Your assistance in helping to obtain the signatures of an authorized official
in each department is appreciated. I must submit the original, signed
document to Mass DOT prior to the end of March.

I am more than happy to speak with you, and or attend the next
selectmen’s meeting, if you have any questions, and can be reached at
508-627-3303.

Thank you for your consideration and service to the town and Island.

Sincerely,

Peter Lambos
Executive Director



District Highway Director
Mass Highway Department
1000 County Street
Taunton, MA 02780

Dear District Highway Director:

Please be advised that Peter Lambos of the Martha's Vineyard Boys & Girls Club, Inc. has notified the

Selectmen, police and fire departments of his intension to conduct a bicycle pledge ride in collaboration

with the National Multiple Sclerosis Society on Saturday, April 30, 2016 on the following state

highways/routes:

Town: CHILMARK

 Middle Road
 Menemsha Road
 State Road

POLICE DEPARTMENT FIRE DEPARTMENT

Signed ____________________________ Signed _____________________________

Title ____________________________ Title _____________________________

OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN

Signed ____________________________

Title ____________________________


